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RECENTLY COMPLETED: 
  

• Storm Sewer finished from 17th to 20th Street. 

• Sanitary Sewer main repairs made. 

• Storm Sewer pipe installed at 15th Street intersection. 

• Storm Sewer main line started from 12th to 11th Street. 

• Pavement removals at 15th Street and from 12th to 11th Street to accommodate 
storm sewer installation. 

• Started dirt grading from 16th to 20th Street. 
 
 

COMING UP THIS WEEK: 
  

16th to 20th Street 

• Continue dirt grading. 

• 12” subgrade preparation (plowing existing dirt grade and 
recompacting) 

• Install 4” perforated draintile 

• Place and compact 4” modified subbase 
 
10th to 16th Street 

• Continue storm sewer installation 

• 12th to 11th Street: If the road in front of your property is impacted 
by storm sewer installation, the contractor will haul your 
trash/recycling can to the nearest pick up location on collection 
days and return to your property within 24 hrs. 

 
 

COMING SOON: 
  

• 10th to 16th Street: Dirt grading to follow storm sewer installation. 
 

• Contact the City if you have an existing sprinkler system. 
 

• Homeowners that would like additional concrete driveway/sidewalk 
replacement can email Hulstein Excavating, see Jay Hartley’s 
information listed to the left. 


